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From our Head Teacher    Welcome back after a half term break.  The children have 

returned enthusiastically to their learning and we have lots planned for the Summer Term.  The 

weather is heating up so please make sure the children are dressed appropriately and have shoes 

that they can run around in safely.  Also a hat to protect them during playtime.   We recommend 

you apply some sunscreen to the children before they come to school.  Here’s to an enjoyable 

term.        Robin 
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STARS OF THE WEEK  

    

 

             1J                Anis and Edith 
               1K                   Mikhael and Chloe  
               2B          Dylan  
               2R           Hadia and Lotfi  
               3M          Balen and Jamal  
               3P          Norik and Brooke  
               4D           Jasmine and Christian                 
 4M          Jolina 
               5A                  Jack and Sally  
               5J          Isabel and Viola  

            6L                   Teshay  
            6T                   Lio  
                        

                  

      STARS OF THE WEEK  

 

Congratulations      The last week before the half term was our Science week. As 

promised, here are the winners of the 'float the boat' competitions : 

Heaviest load:  1J: Seela 1K: Alex  2B Muhamed & James  2R: Hadia & Erza  3M: 
Patrick, Benjamin, Aron  3P:  Shija, Ben & Sam  4D: Alif & Gona  4M: Jamie  5A: Filip 
& Eron  5J: Elijah & James  6L: Louis & Lis 6PH: Kyle & Lewis 6T: Denis & Mazin 

Best looking boats :  EYFS: Nathan RL  KS1: Dylan and Mat 2R  KS2: Ava & Dion 5A 

 

 
Our chickens make the Camden 

NewJournal 
Our new chickens in the eggloo were 

visited by the CNJ last 

week.    Their names are 

Minnie and Madge, and 

they are, like all our 

chickens, rescued from 

a   battery farm by Jill 

Hayman working with 

the British Hen Welfare 

Society.    Pictures courtesy CNJ 

Sports Days 
 

Key Stage 2 Sports Day will take place on Wed 22nd June 

at Parliament Hill Track.  We aim to get started at 10.30 a.m. 

 
Key Stage 1 & EYFS Sports Day will take place in 

school on Friday 8th July at approximately 9.30 a.m. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality w/e 10th June 2016  

   Attendance      EYFS  RL      97.5%         

                          KS1     2R       98.85% 

                                      KS2     4D and 6PH    98.33% 

              Punctuality STARS sre 1J (0 late) and 5A (1 late)    

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Coming Up This Term and more … 

Tues 14 June          Yr 2 to Museum of London 

           Yrs 3 & 4 Quad Kids  

                                   Tournament Parliament Hill  

            running track 

Wed 15th June           Yr 5 Performance  2.30 p.m. 

Wed 15 June           ‘Families for Life’  Lifestyle  

            programme for parents in  

                                    community room  3.30—5 p.m. 

Weds 29th June             Yr 2 to the Seaside 

Fri 1st July                     Yr 3  Performance 

Tues 5th July                  Yr 6 Performance of Wizard 

             of Oz 

Wed 6th July                  Y1 Allotment Trip 

                                    Y5 & Y6 Rounders Event 

                                    6T to Pizza Express 

                                    Annual Reports out to Parents  

                                    and Carers 

Sat 9th July                     Summer Fair  12—4 p.m.  

Thurs 14th July               KS1 Singalong 

Friday 15th Jul y              EYFS Singalong 

Mon 18th July              Y6 Graduation Event 4:30 

 

20TH JULY 2016 END OF SUMMER TERM 1.30 P.M.     

Packed Lunch Session 
9.00am – 9.45am Tuesday 21st June 2016 

Primrose Hill is hosting a Parent Session as part of our 

Healthy Eating Week  

It will be held in the Community Room the Community 
Room during Coffee morning 

 

Learn about the NEW Eatwell Guide 

Share ideas on encouraging children to 
eat more FRUIT and VEG. 

Try a delicious dip we know kids LOVE! 

Just in time for Sports Day! 

 

        Please register at the school office. 

 
Dragon’s Den    
 

A challenge has been set to the Y6 children to 

‘pitch’ for a stall at the Summer Fair.   

If successful, the children will be given £25 start 

up cost to prepare their stall/resources.  Any 

money raised goes back to the school;  BUT, the 

team which raises the most money at the Summer 

Fair get to keep it and invest in an end of term 

treat of some kind for their group….they may 

even have enough to share with 

their classes.  The Y6’s have 

been very  excited about this. 

Friends of Primrose Hill News 
 

This year the Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 

9th July 12-4pm. 

 

The count down is on for the Summer Fair,  This year we 

are going bounce crazy and have got more inflatables than 

ever:   Disco dome,,Giant assault course, Mega slide, Bungee 

run, Sumo suits, Tipper truck slide, Rock starts bouncy   

castle, Under 5 area with ball pond and bouncy castle. 

Plus face painting, tombola, raffle, and featuring the year 

6 dragon’s den winners and their stalls !! 

 

Helpers  -  -all these inflatables need to be supervised, 

so please, please could you sign up to help. I will be in the 

playground from next week so please come and put your 

name down—even half an hour would be  really amazing. 
 

We are still offering our fabulous value wristband at 

£10.00 which includes unlimited turns on all the inflatables 

above as well as a burger (veg/beef/halal) and a               

bottomless squash cup.  We will be selling bands in the top 

playground from next week. YOU CAN ALSO BUY THEM 

ON THE DAY. As always, you do not need to buy a band but 

they are a really economical way to enjoy the fair. It’s 

£2.50 per go otherwise. 
 

Lots more donations for the Tombola are needed.  Let’s 

make the best international food and cake stall ever.  Let’s 

have fun. 

There will also be a SUMMER FAIR MEETING next 

Tuesday (14th June) in the community room at 9.15am 

Please come along none of this is possible without you. 

 

 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
As you know, we are really keen to get our very own float-

ing classroom.  Every penny helps and with this in mind 

please check out this website https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/. The school 

makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you.  One school has raised over £11,000 and they only have 

160 children in their school.  We have 

489 so imagine how much money we 

could make if we all get behind it. We 

need as many supporters as possible so 

tell your friends. 

https://mail.lgflmail.org/owa/redir.aspx?REF=Rk53-6FXd_WkeMlTwXTAsMDreoKHZQNJr7Nw8JZRjWp8RozYsX_TCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5lYXN5ZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcub3JnLnVrL2NhdXNlcy9wcmltaGlsbC8.
https://mail.lgflmail.org/owa/redir.aspx?REF=Rk53-6FXd_WkeMlTwXTAsMDreoKHZQNJr7Nw8JZRjWp8RozYsX_TCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5lYXN5ZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcub3JnLnVrL2NhdXNlcy9wcmltaGlsbC8.

